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February 22, 2022 
BY E-MAIL 
 
Daniel Goldner, Chair 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit St, Suite 10 
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429 
 
Re: DG 21-104 Northern Utilities, Inc. – Revised Revenue Requirement 
 
Chairman Goldner: 
 
On behalf of Northern Utilities, Inc. (“Unitil” or the “Company”) I enclose revised 
Revenue Requirement Schedules (Confidential and Redacted versions) for filing in the 
above-referenced matter. As indicated in the Direct Testimony of Christopher Goulding 
and Daniel Nawazelski (see Exh. CGDN-1 at Bates 69, 72, 77, 80, 81, 94), the Company 
intended, at the time of its initial filing, to update the Schedules once certain information 
became known and measurable. For ease of reference, Unitil also encloses a Schedule 
Revision Summary identifying all of the updates by schedule. Unitil also encloses 
documentary support for the revisions. The result of the updates is a net increase to the 
Company’s revenue requirement of $182,252. 
 
Please note, at the time of its initial filing Unitil submitted a Motion for Confidential 
Treatment in connection with certain information in the Company’s Revenue 
Requirement Schedules. Specifically, the Company requested confidential treatment for 
Workpapers 1.1 and 1.2 supporting Schedule RevReq-3-2. The Commission has not yet 
ruled on the Company’s motion. As the same information is contained within the 
enclosed revised Revenue Requirement Schedules, Unitil hereby requests that the 
pending motion apply to these Schedules. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions regarding the 
enclosed revised Revenue Requirement Schedules.  

 
Sincerely, 

 
Patrick H. Taylor 

cc: Service List  


